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May 24, 2012

Lee R. Haessig

Cretex Specialty Products

N16 W23390 Stone Ridge Drive Suite A
Waukesha, WI 53188

Subject: Approval of Pro-Ring

Dear Mr. Haessig

The purpose of this letter is to notify you that your product Pro-Ring has been approved for use on State of Wisconsin,
Department of Transportation (WisDOT) projects for manhole, inlet and catch basin adjustment products.

Please note the additional standard provisions that apply to this WisDOT letter of acceptance:

e Your product's use remains valid as long as the product is conforming to WisDOT specifications.

e Any design changes may require a new letter of acceptance

e Should WisDOT discover that the qualification testing was flawed, that in service performance reveals
unacceptable characteristics, or that the product being marketed is significantly different from the version
that was approved, the department reserves the right to revoke or modify the approval.

e You will be expected to provide potential users with sufficient information on design and installation
requirements to ensure proper performance.

e You will be expected to certify to potential users upon request the product’s pertlnent qualifiers and that the
product is essentially the same as originally accepted in this letter

Please be advised that this approval in no way implies or constitutes an endorsement of your product. Its use in the
field is contingent on your ability to satisfy the needs of the contractors who use it. This approval will remain valid as
long as your product continues to meet our specifications. The material supplied to the contractor for a particular
project will be subject to inspection and determination of compliance with the specification as determined by the
project manager.

If you have any questions or require further information on this matter, please do not hesitate to call me at 608-246-
7953.

Sincerely,

Peter J. Kemp




